
I have recently completed a logging project on my property at Marapiu, North 
Dargaville, using the services of PF Olsen Ltd.   Olsens have, at all times, 
demonstrated knowledge, experience and expertise in the harvesting business. At 
all times I was kept informed and consulted on any issues that arose on a project 
that could have easily had serious difficulties. The contractors used by Olsens were 
able to maximise timber recovery as well being sensitive to indigenous forest 
conservation, while still protecting internal fence lines and access tracks.  The tidy 
up was also satisfactory.  

I would thoroughly recommend anyone 
involved in harvesting a woodlot to contact 
Olsens. This is the 4th time  over the last 20 
years that I have harvested pines and know 
how operators vary. This harvest was 
managed in an excellent manner.  

Should anyone require further information, 
please contact the writer.  

Murray Williams 
12 May 2010 

Ph 09 8348633 or 0210940898 




